

George Street Primary School

"Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street
Hemel Hempstead
Herts
HP2 5HJ
admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Friday, 24 May, 2024

NURSERY CLOSED Thursday 11th July 2024

Dear Nursery parents,

Please note that nursery will be closed all day on Thursday 11th July as this is the day set aside by county for children to visit their new classes.

In order to meet the needs of the school, staff in nursery will be deployed to help with the new reception class and other areas across our school to enable to most positive and smoothest transition for all.

We apologise if this causes an inconvenience but hope that by giving you lots of advance notice you will have time to put alternative plans in place. We hope the majority of children not able to attend today will be visiting their new Reception class.

Best wishes,

Angela Hughes Headteacher

